From: Schwartz, Daniel (CFIA/ACIA)
To: Radke, Brian AGRL:EX; Gunvaldsen, Rayna AGRI:EX

Cc: matthew moses; "Marianne Patten”
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Date: December 17, 2020 8:46:35 AM

[EXTERNAL] This email came from an external source. Only open attachments or links that you are expecting
from a known sender.

Hi Brian and Rayna
The national association for mink - Canada Mink Breeders Association - has indicated that they are willing and able

to provide support as needed for information and guidance on the mink industry

The contacts are Marianne Patten (executive secretary) and Matt Moses (president). Both are very knowledgeable
and responsive.

I have provided their contact information to the Fraser health authority as well as the CDC. Matt is located in
Ontario, Marianne in Nova Scotia. I rely heavily on them for mink industry guidance.

Best regards
Daniel
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